
May 21
2023

Crave  Residency
Eagle, ID

May 27
2023

Private Party
Eagle, ID

May 28
 2023

Crave  Residency
Eagle, Idaho

June 05 - 28 
2023

TBD
Toyko, Japan

BIOGRAPHY

DJ / PRODUCER / PROMOTER

the

Nathan
Sanchez

the Nathan Sanchez was exposed to the thriving 
underground rave scene that was emerging in San 
Francisco in the 1990’s. He spent every available 
night making the trek to the SF Bay Area, quickly 
developing a passion for house music. Being com-
pletely immersed in the electronic music culture, 
his commitment to house music began and start-
ed him on a 20-year+ journey to where he is now.

Over the progression of his career, Nathan has 
incorporated his love for all music genres into 
his DJing style. He loves playing everything from 
house to downtempo, from hip-hop to jazz.

Nathan is based in Boise, Idaho, where he brings 
his signature sound to the local music scene. He 
remains committed to his craft and continues to 
push the boundaries of DJ’ing, blending classic 
sounds with new and innovative techniques. He 
regularly travels around the country to do shows 
and support other talents.

MixCloud:
theNathanSanchez

Web:
theNathanSanchez.com

UPCOMING
PERFORMANCES



I’m Superhuman

the Nathan Sanchez understands the value of be-
ing well-prepared with best-in-class equipment. 
For vinyl based events, Nathan brings his trusted 
Technics SL-1200MK7 turntables and an extensive 
collection of vinyl records. When digital music is 
required, Nathan relies on the unparalleled reli-
ability of his 2 Pioneer CDJ-3000’s or 2 Denon DJ 
SC6000’s.  Nathan pairs his multi players with a 
state-of-the-art Pioneer DJM-V10 6-channel dig-
ital mixer. 

In addition to his top-end components, Nathan 
generally utilizes road-ready QSC speakers.  All 
this connected with high-end interconnects and 
speaker cables for exceptional sound quality.  For 
outdoor parties that require power, a generator 
can be provided.

With Nathan’s attention to detail and dedication to 
quality sound, you can be confident that the per-
formance will be a flawless and immersive listen-
ing experience for the audience.

Phone: 415-850-1737

Email: Jen@PixBeyond.com

Web: ww. www.theNathanSanchez.com. 

LATEST SETS

Bringing Heat

A Way Home

7-11 Studio Mix

GEAR

BOOKING

Booking Agent      -      Jennifer Neumann


